
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

July 14, 2008                                               Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M Luthi,  

Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m., by Chairperson Luthi. 

 

The official minutes of July 7, 2008, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

An abatement was approved. 

 

Jim McClain, Bennington Ambulance service, brought in the inspection report of the 

Bennington Ambulance service conducted by the Board of Emergency Medical Services. 

 

Pat Baccus, County Treasurer, and Truette McQueen, County Appraiser, discussed the 

current county webpage. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, reported on roads and bridges. 

 

Elbert Drummond, Minneapolis, talked to the commissioners about a stubble field 

burning incident.  Discussion was held on burn permits and burn bans.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 7.   

                 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:25 a.m.   


